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ST ANNE’S RC CHURCH, STREETLY
26 Bridle Lane, Streetly,
Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands

B74 3HB

Email address:                                          stanne.streetly@rcaob.org.uk
	JAN ‘23
	SERVICES AND MASS TIMES
	TIME
	INTENTIONS
	

	Sat 14th Jan

Sun 15th Jan
	Feria in Ordinary Time
Exposition and Confessions
	10.00am
	
	

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	
	FAMILY VIGIL MASS
SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	6.00pm
	Dan Daly
	RIP

	
	
	8.30am
	People of the Parish
	

	
	
	11.00am
	Michael Rafter
	RIP

	
	
	12.15pm
	Baptism (Daniella)
	

	Mon 16th Jan
	Feria in Ordinary Time

Exposition and Prayers for Vocations
	10.00am
	Holy Souls
	

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	Tue17th Jan
	Memorial of St Anthony, Abbot

Exposition and Rosary
	10.00am
	Henry Thornber 
Fr Archie Snell
	RIP
RIP

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	Wed 18th Jan
	Feria in Ordinary Time – Mass in School

Mass in Church

Exposition and Prayers for Healing
	9.00am
	
	

	
	
	10.00am
	Private Intention
	

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	Thurs 19th Jan
	Feast of St Wulstan, Bishop

Exposition and Prayers for Holy Souls
	10.00am
	Private Intention
	

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	Fri 20th Jan
	Feria in Ordinary Time

Exposition and Prayers for the Persecuted Church
	10.00am
	Holy Souls
	

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	Sat 21st Jan

Sun 22nd Jan
	Memorial of St Agnes, Virgin, Martyr

Exposition and Confessions
	10.30am
	
	

	
	
	10.30am
	
	

	
	FAMILY VIGIL MASS
THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	6.00pm
	Ciara Ward
	RIP

	
	
	8.30am
	People of the Parish
	

	
	
	11.00am
	Kimberlin
	RIP

	
	
	
	
	


OF YOUR CHARITY pray for the repose of the souls of Pope Benedict emeritus, Patricia O’Keeffe, and Don Ball recently deceased.  May they rest in peace.

THE REQUIEM MASS FOR DONALD BALL will be on Monday the 30th of January at 10.00am. Don and his wife Stella were founder members of St Anne’s; in fact their son was baptised at St Anne’s before the Church was finished and it had no roof at the time. The parish owes them a deep debt of gratitude for all their hard work over the years. May they receive God’s reward for all their labours. May they rest in peace. Amen.

FAMILY VIGIL MASS AT 6PM ON SATURDAYS: This Mass is specially designed by and for the children, so I encourage all parents to come to this Mass and bring your children along. It will be a time of blessing. It is so encouraging to have the children taking a major part in this Mass. It is lovely to hear the children read the bible readings and to lead us in our bidding prayers. There are jobs for children of every age group, for example, they can greet people at the door and give out the bulletin sheet or they can bring the gifts to the altar or help to take the collection. Everything is done under adult supervision. There is a grid in the narthex with the forthcoming dates of the 6pm Vigil Masses. Please encourage your child to write his or her name against the job that he or she would like to do.
COFFEE MORNING: Do not forget that our next Coffee morning is Wednesday 1st February 10.00am – 12 noon. Please put this date in your diary now so that you do not forget! Everyone is welcome. It will be great to see you there.

SERVER’S PANTOMIME TRIP: All the servers going on the trip need to meet at the Theatre on Noddy Park Rd, Aldridge, Walsall WS9 8NQ. next Friday 20th January. There will be a shop to buy sweets and drinks in the interval, so servers need to bring some money with them. The production will finish around 9.45pm. The children will need to be collected from inside the theatre around this time please. Thank you.
FORGET ME NOT DEMENTIA GROUP: At our meeting on Thursday the 12th of January, there was unanimous support that this important group in the life of St Anne’s should continue. We are currently preparing an exciting and interesting programme. Watch this space for more information. Our next meeting is on Thursday the 9th of February at 11am to 1pm. I know this will be an enjoyable time for all who come. ALL WELCOME.
ALPHA GROUP:  There will be an Alpha Group meeting during Lent. Watch this space for more information. 

NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION – VOLUNTEER FOR CAFOD: We are looking for School Volunteers across Lichfield and Walsall where you’ll deliver assemblies and workshops about CAFOD’s work.  No experience necessary. Full support, resources and regular training provided. If you’d like to know more, please get in touch with Joanne O’Meara: birmingham@cafod.org.uk
CAFOD RECYCLING BOX: If you have an unwanted mobile phone/iPod/tablet/camera cluttering up a drawer, old currency, stamps or unwanted / broken jewellery (including costume jewellery) please consider recycling to raise money for CAFOD. There is a box in the narthex and information about what is accepted. Sorry, no laptops or routers. Thank you.
ARTS AND CRAFTS: The next meeting is Tuesday 17th January meeting in the church hall 11am to 1pm.  ALL WELCOME.
CONSECRATION OF THE CHURCH: As you all know the Archbishop has agreed to consecrate St Anne’s on the 20th of May 2023 at 12 noon. The preparation for this is progressing well. I found twelve consecration crosses in the basement of the Church; they may have been bought by Fr O’Healy. I do not know. However, we thought it would be good to have them refurbished and used at the consecration. The twelve-consecration crosses will be erected around the Church. They basically represent the twelve apostles. Above each cross, there will be a candle holder fixed to the wall. The candles in these will be lit for the first time at the consecration. It maybe that families would like to sponsor a cross or a candle holder. The cost of the consecration cross is £30 each, and the cost of the candle holder is £200 each.
ROSARY BEADS: The Rosary is a powerful prayer through which many blessings come to us as we join our prayers with those of Mary. For those who are around during the day, we pray the rosary every Tuesday after Mass. During term time, the Tuesday Mass is at 9.00am. There are those who cannot afford Rosary Beads and the Catenians are collecting surplus rosary beads to send to children overseas. There is a box in the narthex for you to donate your surplus rosaries.
FOOD BANK ST CHAD’S SANCTUARY AND OTHER PRESSING NEEDS: Now that the new school term has begun gifts can left at school when open or be brought to the church when open and left in the church hall. Please do not leave donations outside the church. What the sanctuary requires has not changed, and they are as follows: soup, tinned vegetables, chickpeas, tinned tomatoes, tinned fish, baked beans, oil, rice. Sanitary – shaving foam, shampoo, soaps, toothpaste, shower gel, roll on deodorant. Handwash, nappies size 5 & 6, empty 500ml plastic bottles to fill oil, school backpacks and school shoes (black) all sizes. NO CLOTHES ACCEPTED AT THE MOMENT.

THE POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR JANUARY: FOR EDUCATORS:

We pray that educators may be credible witnesses, teaching fraternity rather than competition and helping the youngest and most vulnerable above all. 

	DATES
	TIMES
	READERS
	STEWARDS

	FRIDAY 13TH 
	10.00AM
	
	PATSY BOND

	SATURDAY 14TH 
	6.00PM
	CHILDREN
	DEBBIE WEST AND PAULINE  PITT

	SATURDAY 14TH  
	8.30AM
	ROB KELLY 
	JO CRONIN AND STEPH SHANAHAN

	SUNDAY 15TH 
	11.00AM
	JENNY LLOYD
	SARAH BRACKETT & MATTHEW LLOYD

	
	
	
	

	FRIDAY 20TH 
	10.00AM
	
	MAJELLA JUKES

	SATURDAY 21ST 
	6.00PM
	CHILDREN
	MEL GURNEY AND PAULINE PITT

	SUNDAY 22ND 
	8.30AM
	JOAN McLOUGHLIN
	BRENDAN GRAY AND SUSAN DE COSTA

	SUNDAY 22ND 
	11.00AM
	MICHELLE SCOTT
	JAN SMITH AND JENNY LLOYD

	
	
	
	

	FRIDAY 27TH 
	10.00AM
	
	PATSY BOND

	SATURDAY 28TH 
	6.00PM
	CHILDREN 
	DEBBIE WEST AND PAULINE PITT

	SUNDAY 29TH 
	8.30AM
	EDDIE HUGHES
	JAN SMITH AND STEPH SHANAHAN

	SUNDAY 29TH 
	11.00AM
	IAN CASEY
	SARAH BRACKETT & MATTHEW LLOYD
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